Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S., Franklin County Engineer
Comment Form


Proposed Improvement of SR317 at Lockbourne Road
FRA-SR317-1.46
PID Number 109581
We welcome your comments regarding the proposed project. Please mail, e-mail, call, or fax them to us by 4:30 p.m., April 18, 2020
Name: 	

Address: 	

Comments: 	

























Brad Foster, P.E., P.S.
Highway Design Engineer Franklin County Engineer’s Office
970 Dublin Road Columbus, Ohio 43215
Phone: (614) 525-3021 Fax: (614) 525-3359
bfoster@franklincountyengineer.org

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried-out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 11, 2015, and executed by FHWA and ODOT.
